
Incoming 7’s Summer Math 
 
 
 
 
 
Middle School Students,      
 
As you leave for your summer vacation we want to emphasize that the math review 
packets you are receiving should not be started until early August.  We are giving these 
out prior to this time because we know some of you go away and you might need to take 
them with you.  We would like this work to be a way for you to review the math you 
learned last year before coming back to school.  In other words, we want this work to be 
like warming up right before you go out to play a sport.   
 
The work will also be available on the GA website as of August 15th.   If you are not 
going to be home you can go to any place that has internet access and print out a copy of 
the work. This book is designed for you complete in a two-week period, working 
approximately 15-20 minutes per day. The answers are in the back.  We would like you 
to check your answers as you progress through the workbook in order to ensure that you 
are doing the work correctly.  
 
Your teachers will collect your packets the first day of classes.  Please make sure that you 
bring them to school on the first day of classes.    
 
Don’t forget.  Math is life.  If you pay attention, you will see it all around you.   
Have a great summer! 
 
 
Greenwich Academy Mathematics Department  
 
 



 

 



















































































































REV. 2019/2020 




